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          November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

New school website and communications 

 

I’m sure that many of you have noticed that we have recently launched a new school website 

which may be found at https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk. We hope this will be easier for you to 

navigate and will provide useful information such as what is covered in the curriculum for each 

subject, school policies and catering menus. Quick access buttons are available on every page 

and will direct you to important information and/or portals such as the calendar, Wisepay and 

Go4Schools. You will be pleased to know that the new website is formatted to work on mobile 

phones and tablets too. 

 

We know that many of you will be keen to keep in touch with school news. This will now be posted 

on the website under What’s On, and will be updated regularly with new items, replacing our 

Bishop’s Blog. News stories will continue to be published on Facebook and Twitter and those of 

you who do not follow these channels may see a summary of all posts on the website’s Social 

Wall. We encourage pupils to submit news stories and photos for their House, club or a faculty and 

those pupils who have articles published will receive House points. 

 

Formal communications such as school trip letters will continue to be sent out by InTouch and 

therefore it is essential that the school office is advised of any change in contact details. Copies of 

all letters home may be found on our website should you need to refer to these for details of 

events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms T. Nickson   Mr A. Wood 

Co-Headteacher  Co-Headteacher 

 

 

"This is an OUTSTANDING school" - Ofsted 2016 
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